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Certified Mail - Return Receipt Recuested

Ms. Barbara' Collins, Assistant Counsel
National Treasury Employees Union
1730 K Street, N. W. , Suite 1101

' Washington, D. C. 20005

Dear Ms. Colli::s:

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cor=ission had decided to recrganizc the
Office of Inspection and Enforcement. Enclose.d is.a copy of the memorandun
that is being sent to all employees a'fficted bp the resrganization.

. :. .('~ We do not perceive any adverse affect on bargaining unit e ployees.
(

Should you wish to bargain over the impact and implementation of this
decision please notify the Labor Relations Brar.ch at 492-E227 (Mr. Greg
Benoit) within ten working days of the date of this letter.

Sincerely,
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Dale R. Coliins, Acting Chief
Labor Relations Branch

cc: Len Cobb, I&E (w/o enclosure)

Jim Snell, !.r ting Pr asident, NTEU, ,

Chapter 205, (w/encio;Jre)
.

:
i

tb8201220258 011013
PDR FOIA f
SHOLLYS1-369 PDR t..

. . _ _


